
OFFICE OF THE 

LORD MAYOR 
Brisbane 

21 May 2014 

Mr Roger Clarke 
Chair 
Australian Privacy Foundation 
Chair@pri vacy. or g. au 

Dear Mr Clarke 

Office 
City Hall 
King George Square 
Brisbane Old 4000 Australia 
Tel 07 3403 4400 
Fax 07 3403 9930 
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.qld.gov.au 

Postal 
GPO Box 2287 
Brisbane Old 4001 Australia 

Thank you for your email of 22 April 2014 about Brisbane City Council's City Safe Cameras 
and the introduction of iPads for viewing CCTV footage by Queensland Police officers. 

I can assure you that Council treats the security of personal information obtained through 
CCTV cameras very seriously and undertakes regular reviews to ensure compliance with the 
Information Privacy Act 2009 and its guiding principles. 

As there is no legal requirement for Council to comply with any other organisation's policies, 
Council will not be addressing the principles expressed in the APF's documents. 

Thank you for contacting me about this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Quirk 
LORD MAYOR 
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